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November 29, 2018 

 

The Committee for Protection of Human Subjects has approved the research referenced below. Please retain and 

use the IRB number on any correspondence related to the project.  

 

Approval Date:   11/29/2018 

Expiration Date: 11/28/2019 

IRB Number:  IRB-FY19-239 

Project Title:  Methylphenidate’s Potential in ADHD 

Principal Investigator: Tanya Oleskowicz; Sara Berzenski 

Department:  Psychology 

 

Please retain this letter and information for your records. Please be aware that you must immediately report any 

change in research activity or amendments to any protocol associated with this study. You must also report any 

adverse events or unanticipated problems involving risks to subjects or others. Please submit these reports to the 

Research and Sponsored Programs office at mail code 8222 or irb@csun.edu. 

 

Please note that even though you may complete subject enrollment or involvement, if you are analyzing data 

with identifiable information, or the link to identifiable information still exists, you must renew your protocol. In 

order to receive approval by the expiration date, please submit your renewal request at least 30 days prior to the 

expiration. 

 

Important note: Please be aware that this approval means that you have met the requirements of federal 

regulations and CSUN policies governing human subjects research. Approval from other entities may also be 

needed. For example, access to data from private records (e.g. student, medical, or employment records, etc.) 

that are protected by FERPA, HIPAA, or other confidentiality policies requires permission from the holders of 

those records.  

 

If Applicable: Some listservs and websites have policies regulating the types of advertisements or solicitations 

that can be posted, including from whom prior approval must be obtained before posting a recruitment notice for 

research. Similarly, most agencies, organizations, institutions, and even classroom instructors, have policies 

regarding who can solicit potential research participants from their students, employees, etc., what information 

must be included in solicitations, and how recruitment notices are distributed or posted.  You should familiarize 

yourself with the external policies and approval procedures required of you to conduct your study.  CSUN IRB 

approval or exemption does not substitute for these approvals or release you from the responsibility to insure 

that you have gained appropriate approvals before advertising your study or conducting your research. If you 

have any questions, please call the Research and Sponsored Programs office at (818) 677-2901 or email 

irb@csun.edu. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sheree M. Schrager, PhD, MS 

Managing Director, Research & Sponsored Programs/Institutional Official 

On behalf of the Committee for Protection of Human Subjects 

 

Review Type: Full Committee    IRB Registration:  IRB00001788 

Funding:  N/A     Assurance Number:  FWA00001335 


